June 20, 2014
To: Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality

| wish to go on record as being against the proposed changes to Regulations 5 and
6 for the following reasons:

1. The proposed regulations are based upon “precautions” which have not
been proven to be fact.

2. No impact on the environment, including the groundwater, has been
proven. '

3. Hog farms should not be penalized when no harm is done.

Thank you for allowing me to have input.

Albert Dixon
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